From: Knapp, Jerry
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 7:30 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Mcgill, John
Subject: Re: Trip to KronosWorks Convention 

 

Steve,
Myself and John returned from KronosWorks last night.  We did not receive any gifts or honorarium and the convention proved invaluable to our project.   

To update your concern below the Mayor's Budget office and DoIT are both in-line with a Kronos Cloud supported solution.  

Thank you for your time, 

Acting DC Jerry Knapp
Safety Division
